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Congressman Heller’s Statement 

on Rep. Joe Wilson’s Reprimand
(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on the Resolution of Disapproval against Congressman Joe Wilson (R-SC).
“I understand Joe Wilson’s frustration.  However, there is a right way and a wrong way to convey disagreements with the majority party and the Administration.  While I cannot condone his outburst, there are deficiencies in the current legislation that need to be addressed.  Hopefully, we can now move forward and focus on resolving issues important to Nevadans and this country,” said Heller.    
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